
Assessing programmatic efforts and technical assistance needs of WISEWOMAN programs

INVITATION E-MAIL WITH SURVEY LINK

Dear WISEWOMAN [Program Managers],

The Division for Heart Disease and Stroke Prevention at the Centers for Disease
Control and Prevention would like to invite you to participate in [Part I/Part II] of the
WISEWOMAN  Program  Year  4  Web-based  survey  to  gather  information  to  help
assess that national WISEWOMAN program’s progress toward reaching its goals and
objectives.  This part of the survey should take approximately [35/25]  minutes to
complete. Please click on the web link below to access [Part I/Part II] of the survey. 

[INSERT WEB LINK AND INSTRUCTIONS] 

*Please note that the link to the surveys may not open if you are working from a
Blackberry or other handheld device. 

**Please note that  you can forward this link to other program staff if  you want
assistance completing the survey.

Thank you for your willingness to participate.  Should you have any questions or
comments about this survey please contact me via email at lscholl@icfi.com. 

Lawrence Scholl, MPH 
Senior Project Manager
ICF International
3 Corporate Square NE, Suite 370, Atlanta, GA 30329 
(404) 433-0735
E-mail: lscholl@icfi.com
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